
Health Science Librarians of Illinois 

Gift Guidelines

The purpose of these guidelines is to establish criteria for gifts and memorials.

Retiring Members:

In order to be considered for a gift, HSLI must be notified of member retirements.

Gifts could be:


Lifetime memberships for retiring members who wish to continue receiving 
the newsletter & conference information.


A fee waiver for the Friday part of the annual meeting and/or Thursday 


Evening reception.


A half-price full conference registration for one HSLI conference.

Member Recognition:

Given, at Board discretion, to individual members for outstanding achievement.


Any Board member may initiate a request for a recognition gift to honor a


HSLI member.


The gift certificate or gift should not exceed $50.

Memorials:

Flowers or appropriate memorials will be sent, not to exceed $100.

Collections:

There may be occasions when the Board will wish to take up a collection for a specific reason.

As approved by the HSLI Board on October 23, 2003.





